
Comment on Notice 2022-07
from William Tuma,

at email address bill.tuma@ihsmarkit.com

on Monday, August 8, 2022

Comment:

As a fixed income analyst (I evaluate municipal bonds, and my company's customers are the investment houses
that manage municipal bond funds), I am strongly in favor of this, as it is important to see all sides of the trades
in a particular bond (purchase from customer, inter-dealer, and sale to customer) as soon as possible in order to
accurately evaluate bonds.


